COUNTY

Wil  Notice of Public Meetings

Local Agency Management Program for
Onsite Wastewater Treatment

Systems

The Department of Planning & Building is hosting two meetings to present
information regarding the adoption of a Local Agency Management
Program (LAMP) which will update construction standards for Onsite
Wastewater Treatment Systems in San Luis Obispo County.

Monday, December 18, 2017 5:00PM - 6:30PM

County New Government Center, Room 161/162
1055 Monterey Street, San Luis Obispo.

Tuesday, December 19, 2017 5:00PM - 6:30PM

Atascadero Library, Polin Community Room
6555 Capistrano, Atascadero.

The LAMP will apply to septic systems in non-sewered unincorporated areas of San Luis
Obispo County, and will go into effect in mid-2018 following approval by the Central Coast
Water Board and adoption to County Code by reference.

The Proposed Final LAMP will be available for public review and comment beginning
Monday December 18, 2017.

Comments and questions may be addressed to the Department of Planning & Building;
Barry Tolle, Environmental Health Specialist: btolle@co.slo.ca.us (805) 781-5628
Ann Gillespie, Program Manager: agillespie@co.slo.ca.us (805)781-5602




